
Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my concern about transportation bill #6236.  This bill would directly affect many 
families in my daughter’s school who rely on free bussing outside of their districts.   
 
I hope you will vote no on this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Caitlin Strom 
238 Biscuit City Rd, Charlestown, RI 02813 
 
 
 


